
 
 
 
Brechin Castle Equestrian 

  

Just a quick reminder that this weekend we have Erik Mckechnie's 
Dressage Clinic and also Natural Fences 1ft9 - 3ft 3 on Saturday starting at 
10am.  
There are still a couple of places available with Erik so please let me know 
by email if you'd like a lesson. Times will be on the website. 
  

On Sunday we have the JumpCross Pace which is enter on the day, 
starting at 10am. Day tickets will have to be purchased by non JumpCross 
members. 
All information and times are on the website www.bcequestrian.com 

  

Entries are coming in for the Unaffiliated Dressage League on Saturday 
10th Sept. 
  

PLEASE check the Calendar of Events on the Brechin Castle Equestrian 
website before you set out, in case of bad weather and we have to 
cancel or reschedule any of our events!! If you don't see the word 
"Cancelled" it means it's going ahead!! 
  

Our Wednesday evenings have now finished due to the lack of light, and 
any Showjumping /Natural Fences Competitions will be held at the 
weekends. i'm sure you've all felt the change in the weather so we'll keep 
our fingers crossed for our future events.  
  

The schedule for our Autumn Show on Saturday 1st October 2011 will be 
up on our website either later today or tomorrow. 
  

Congratulations to all our local riders who competed in the Scottish Horse 
Show yesterday and Tuesday. Most of the classes were huge!! Pity it was 
rescheduled for during the week instead of a weekend, and was so 
expensive to enter but it was great to watch! 
  

Lastly in case you haven't noticed, the Blair Castle team are asking for 
comments about this year's Trials on their Facebook page so they 
can make improvements. Quite a few good suggestions on already! 
  

Regards 

Val Blewitt 
  

  
 

http://www.bcequestrian.com/

